
STATE OF VERMONT 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 

) 
Martin G. Carmody, DPM ) Licensing Matter 

) 

NOTICE OF ENTRY ORDER 

Martin G. Carmody, DPM, submitted a request that the Board issue the renewal of his license to 

practice podiatry despite his inability to certify, as required by 32 V.S.A. § 3113(b), that he is in good 

standing with respect to taxes owed to the State Vermont.  The request asked for his license to be 

renewed to allow him 30 days to achieve good standing, as provided by 32 V.S.A. § 3113(g)(4).  By a 

motion passed at the Board’s meeting on July 5, 2023, the Board ordered that Dr. Carmody’s renewal be 

issued subject to the condition that it will be suspended with no further action by the Board needed if the 

Board does not receive documentation of good standing with regard to Vermont taxes within 30 days 

and shall remain suspended until notice of good standing is received from the Vermont Department of 

Taxes.  

BY: 

Rick Hildebrant 
Chair  
Vermont Board of Medical Practice 

DATED:  July 6, 2023 

________________________________

Jane.Malago
Stamp




